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Monday 27th April 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. I just wanted to first of all thank you for your support 

in keeping our Home Learning Programme going, I know at times it is a challenge but please keep going!  
 

Many thanks to everyone who responded to our Home Learning Survey, I understand that for some children 

working on SEESAW is not a difficulty but for others they prefer working with Home Learning Packs. I will be 

distributing these tomorrow to parents who have requested them. If you would like to receive a Pack please let 

the Class Teacher know and we will get it sorted out for you. It is important that you let us know. 
 

We have also today completed a section on the Website called Well Being with lots of ideas, interesting 

information and details of helpful organisations for you. Please have a look! 
 

https://www.stvincentdepaulps.com/parent-area/information/well being 

 

 

Remember these are difficult times and it’s ok to not be ok, moments of vulnerability 

don’t take away your Superparent status! 
 

If we can help in anyway please let us know- we’re a phonecall or email away! 
 

Stay safe, stay well, stay at home! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bronagh McVeigh 
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